
 
 
 
  
 
 

  
           
 
 
 

           Wednesday 5th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents / Carers                              
 

KS2 After School Football & Athletics Training 
 
Football Training 

I am pleased to inform you that afterschool Football training is continuing this half term.   

If your child attended training last half term, they can continue this half term with no further action required from 
yourselves.   

If you would like your child to join Football training, please click on the link below and complete the consent form.  
Children will not be able to attend the training until the consent form has been completed. 

https://forms.office.com/e/X3j7tee8St  

 

Athletics 

Does your child enjoy athletics? We are adding Athletic sessions to work alongside the above Football training.  

If you would like your child to take part in these sessions, please click on the link below and complete the consent 
form. Children will not be able to attend the training until the consent form has been completed. 

https://forms.office.com/e/KLxPmhP6t7  

 

A little reminder that training for both football and athletics is every Thursday on the field, 3:45pm to 4:30pm. 

Thank you for your continued support with PE activities. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

  
 Mrs N Bannister 

Lead for PE  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/X3j7tee8St
https://forms.office.com/e/KLxPmhP6t7

